From: Sharon Cattrysse Pe€rsonal Information
Date: August 8, 2024 at 5:25:16 PM EDT

To: Deb Gilvesy <dgilvesy@tillsonburg.ca>

Subject: Speeding on Baldwin

This is I believe the third email I have sent to you about the speeding on Baldwin, and I will also include Wilson Ave. You have been mayor for what a couple of years now and I do believe that that was one issue
that you were to address. If this is an ongoing issue, then why is there not something being done. In other communities the police will set up radar, are the so called OPP not equipped with radar guns, or do they choose
to ignore traffic infractions? While driving through the hamlet’s of Verschoyle and Langton I seen speed delineator’s in the centre of the road with 50km on them (attached photo). Perhaps they could be utilized on
Baldwin to SLOW down aggressive drivers going 80+ at times. We moved to Tillsonburg to enjoy the small town atmosphere, but didn’t expect motorists to utilize residential streets like a freeway. Nothing seems to
change and it seems to be getting worse. Thank you
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